
SCAN HERE
for the Story Map, where you 
can �ind more information
on the Preferred Route
bit.ly/a9p2storymap

Your Views Matter to Us   
We welcome your comments on the Preferred Route for 
the A9 Dualling: Pass of Birnam to Tay Crossing project 
and will use this to help inform its design and 
development.

Scan the QR code below or visit bit.ly/a9p2storymap to 
complete the online feedback form. If you would prefer 
to take your time, you can also download a digital version 
of the feedback survey which can be submitted by 
emailing A9dualling@jacobs.com or by writing to Jacobs, 
A9 Dualling Team, 95 Bothwell Street, Glasgow, G2 7HX.

Alternatively, hard copies of the feedback form are 
located at Birnam Arts & Conference Centre, Station Rd, 
PH8 0DS, and these can be posted in the onsite 
feedback box.

You can also submit your feedback at our in-person 
Public Exhibition which will be taking place at Birnam 
Arts & Conference Centre between 11am and 8pm on 
Monday, 29th and between 10am and 6pm on Tuesday, 
30th January 2024. We would be grateful if you could 
take the time to provide any feedback by midnight on 
Sunday, 17th March 2024.

We will be happy to assist you with any queries you may 
have in relation to the scheme and you can get in touch 
through the ‘Contact Us’ section of our Story Map.


